
 
                                  GOLDCREST Co., Ltd.  

Tokyo Stock Exchange 1st Section (8871) 
October 17, 2007 

 

 
Regarding the fabrication of quake-resistance data by Fujiken Office 

 
We would like to announce our examination results concerning the fabricated quake-resistance 

design data made by Fujiken Office. 

Upon conducting a research on all condominiums on sale and condominiums that have been 

already finished and handed over, we have confirmed that there is no relationship between 

Goldcrest and Fujiken Office. 

We will continue to comply with the relevant laws and regulations, secure the quality of the 

condominiums to meet the customers' needs, and aim to develop sophisticated condominiums for 

our customers. 

 

 

 
For further information please contact: 
Name: Takeaki Yamaguchi 
Title: Director and General Manager Administration Department 
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